
 

                                06.10.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I'm pleased to inform everyone that operations are proceeding smoothly. Our Press 
line, after undergoing a regular yearly overhaul, is working efficiently and stably. 
 
I spent this week in Abu Dhabi, attending the ADIPEC 2023 event. I had the 
opportunity to meet with our existing customers and engage with potential clients.  
 
For those interested, I've attached some photos from ADIPEC 2023 at the end of this 
email. 
 
Thank you all for your continuous dedication and hard work. Let's keep pushing 
forward! 
 
Should you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact us. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 



 

 


